We are also interested in hearing your input on any Highway Safety related issues that are
important to you. We look forward to hearing your ideas and receiving your input. We
value inclusion and access for all meeting participants. If you require accommodations,
please contact us at least 48 hours prior to the meeting at BHSGrant. MDPS@maine.gov

Kegisten fov Listouing Sessiony:

To do so, please email: BHSGrant. MDPS@maine.gov and please clarify which session you
will be attending.

Juesdouy, Moy 7, 2023: 2:00pn = 4:00pn
Thusssdlosy, Moy 4, 2023: 2:00p - 4-00pn

SURVIVE
HEADS UP! YOUR DRIVE
SAFETY IS A _
TWO-WAY STREET. o,




